
 

Newsletter 28th April 2023 

School is closed for the extra bank holiday on Mondayy 8th May and 

will reopen on Tuesday 9th May at 8:45am. Thank you 

Year 6 and Year 2 SATS tests start next Tuesday 9th May. Please do not book any  

holidays or appointments during this time as it is a very important time for the 

children so they must be in school every day.  

 Kings Coronation Event - Saturday 6th May - Nelson Town 

Council  

King’s Coronation event will be held in Nelson 
Town Centre Saturday 6 May! There will be a  
giant screen to watch the Coronation , picnic  
area, fairground rides, Accrington Pipe band 
10am, Bhangra music and Bollywood dancing! 
This week your child has been given a                      
Coronation memorabilia box with souvenirs   
inside, including a crown which your child 
needs to decorate and take to the event on 
Saturday.  
The crown will be judged at 10am and the best one wins a trip to LONDON! 
Please make sure you attend to be in with a chance to win!   

Apologies, the coffee morning was cancelled this week, it will be back running as 

normal from next week. Thank you 

Spring Bank Holiday Camp and girls           

football trial day:  


